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WFWP Colombia held gatherings during September to honor the month of peace, and ended these events 

on September 21, the UN International Day of Peace. 

 

On September 7 and 14, WFWP Colombia held two online forums with Ambassadors for Peace. During 

these forums, the speakers shared their perspectives on peace from different angles of the society. Around 

30 participants attended each forum. 

 

 
 

On September 21 to commemorate the UN International Day of Peace, WFWP Colombia held a special 

meeting in Bogota, Colombia. During this event, WFWP Colombia appointed ten new Ambassadors for 

Peace from four different regions in Colombia. WFWP Colombia has created a working relationship with 

the Ambassadors for Peace in order to develop activities and support on another moving forward. 

 

 

 

 

 


